
COVID Reopening Response 

 

● PPC will have one in-person service time on Sundays at 11:00am 

● Ushers will open the doors starting at 10:40am 

● PPC requires that you wear a face mask/face covering once you enter the 

building and during the Worship service, masks are available for those who need 

one 

● Please enter through the double doors located outside of the UFH, our current 

Worship space 

● Someone will be present to hold the door as you enter so that you will not need 

to touch the door handles 

● Offering plates will be available for you to drop your offering in as you enter and 

also available when you exit. This will be located in the foyer. 

● Once you have entered the Worship space, we ask that you refrain from physical 

contact and maintain social distancing 

● Ushers will assist you in the seating process 

● Bulletins will be placed in your chair prior to service 

● Once the service is over, we ask that you remain seated and wait to be 

dismissed by an Usher. Once dismissed, please exit the building 

● There are touchless hand sanitizer dispensers located at the entrance and exit. 

● Children will sit with their families. The nursery will not be staffed, the nursery 

room will be available for parents who need to step out of the service with their 

children, but no toys will be available. 

● We ask that all attendees use their best judgement when needing to use the 

restroom. We ask that you practice social distancing. 

● Water fountains will not be available for use at this time. 

● All staff office areas, including the Copy Room, are not available for use on 

Sundays at this time by anyone who is not staff or a Session member  

● We do ask that you use your best judgement when attending the in-person 

service. If you have been sick, running a fever, or have cold-like symptoms, 

please worship with us online instead of in person. 

 

 

 


